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Strengthening our Community Sector 
Development Programme for Nelson/Tasman Not-for-Profits 

 
The Nelson Tasman Business Trust is running a capability development programme in partnership 
with Rātā Foundation in the 20/21 year for a group of six to ten Not-for-Profit organisations in our 
region. The programme is intended to support an effective sustainable and thriving community 
sector.  
 

The Programme 
 

✓ A one to one consultation and organisational assessment for each Not-for-Profit 

✓ 12 months of individual tailored mentoring with a Business Mentor at a cost to the Not-

for-Profit of $295 + GST  

✓ A series of practical development workshops based on capability development 

requirements and/or areas of intended focus.  For example, Financial Literacy, People & 

Capability, and other topics with an operational focus. 

✓ Regular open networking and training opportunities through the Business Trust.  

 

Outcomes 
 

• Greater organisational resilience and sustainability 

• Enhanced ability to deliver on organisational mission and strategy 

• Peer to peer learning, and collaboration on shared challenges leading to on-going 

efficiencies and innovation. 

 

 

 

Programme Value 
 
This unique 12-month programme offering by the Trust will deliver experienced business advisory 
support and capability development targeted at the specific needs of the programme participants, as 
well as common challenges in the local non-profit sector.  
 
It is intended that the programme: 

• Develop the management and operational effectiveness of the non-profit, enhancing 
resilience in the current economic landscape. 

• Be a tailored learning opportunity that facilitates connection, collaboration, and peer 
support for the community sector. 
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• Help to underpin a strong and vibrant non-profit sector in our region, impacting directly and 
positively on the wellbeing of the people and whānau that make up our community. 
 

A tailored 12-month programme of this nature in the business sector would likely cost upwards of 
$3000 and is being provided at just $295 +gst. 

 

 

Proposed Delivery Timeframe  
 

Action When 

Expressions of Interest open for applicants to the 
programme 

20 July 2020 – 30 August 2020 

 
Finalise selection and onboarding of programme 
participants 
 

From 1st week of September 
2020 

 
1:1 Consultations & Assessments 
 

14th – 25th September 2020 

Mentoring begins – ongoing for programme 
28th September 2020 
 

 
Capability Workshops – Part One & Two 
 

October – November 2020 

 
Capability Workshops – Part Three & Four 
 

March – April 2021 

 

 

Delivery Modes 
 
With New Zealand operating successfully at Level One, the Trust will use face-to-face/in person 
delivery modes where possible. Should our Level status change the Trust can deliver any or all of the 
programme including mentoring and workshops via online applications such as Zoom and Webinars. 
 
 
 
 


